
                                                         

 

Reporting Timelines for Spring 2023 State of Texas Assessments of  

Academic Readiness (STAAR®) 

 

The State of Texas Assessments of Academic Readiness (STAAR®) redesign will be fully implemented in spring 

2023 for all grades/subjects and courses. Since new question types have been added to STAAR assessments 

and the test blueprints have been updated, the Texas Education Agency (TEA) wants to ensure that the 

performance standards continue to accurately reflect what students know and can do through a standard-

setting process. Educators from across the state will convene in the spring and summer to provide their expert 

opinions and verify that the cut points and related scale scores are appropriate for the redesigned STAAR 

assessments. Given this extra activity, the reporting process will be a bit longer this summer. 

To support accelerated instruction and graduation decision-making before performance levels are available 

(05/31/23 for STAAR EOC assessments and 08/11/23 for STAAR grades 3–8 assessments), supporting guidance 

will indicate whether the total raw score earned is likely passing, likely not passing, or in the zone of 

uncertainty for each test. (Passing = Approaches or higher.) 

 



 

In addition, images of student responses for each item on the test and how many points the student received 

will be available in Centralized Reporting System (CRS) https://www.texasassessment.gov/families.html  to 

assist in planning accelerated instruction activities. Until the standard-setting process and all quality control 

processes are completed, performance levels cannot be finalized. Once preliminary or final results with 

performance levels are available, use of this guidance will no longer be needed, and school systems should use 

the performance level information to inform decision-making for each student.  

Your child’s home campus received student Raw Scores and Preliminary Determinations (“Most Likely Did Not 

Pass”, “Zone of Uncertainty”, or “Most Likely Passed”). Parents, please access the link below for further 

information relative to Reporting Timelines for Spring 2023 STAAR. 

https://tea.texas.gov/sites/default/files/reporting-timelines-spring-2023.pdf 

• 05/31/23 - Performance levels will be available for STAAR EOC assessments  

• 08/11/23 - Performance levels will be available for STAAR grades 3–8 assessment 
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